
From: Chris Valiante
To: FS-comments-intermtn-payette
Subject: Please reject Stibnite Gold project
Date: Thursday, July 27, 2017 9:26:47 AM

Dear Payette Forest Supervisor Keith Lannom and staff,

I believe the Stibnite Gold project is not in an appropriate location, and does not have the appropriate environmental
safeguards.  Please reject this proposal.

Mr. Chris Valiante




